Antoinette Pancaro

From: Spring, Dan <springd@stifel.com>

Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 12:21 PM

To: Antoinette Pancaro

Subject: re: BOF meeting fRp Y 1R 2y
Importance: High

Good Afternoon, Please post a cancellation for the Nov. 21 meeting due to it being the evening before
Thanksgiving. Moreover, November is usually the month of our auditing service presentation. This has been delayed
due to information from the State that is forthcoming but not yet received. This is information to be included in the
audit report. The next scheduled meeting is December 5. Happy Thanksgiving to all! Please forward to all BOF
members. Thank You, Dan Spring
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